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Melinda Haschak has been a Licensed Practical Nurse (LPN) for almost 20 years before which 
she was a Certified Nursing Assistance for seven years.  She has spent most of her career 
working in long term care.  Currently she works at a nursing home in Southport, 
Connecticut.  Melinda believes that she contracted COVID-19 at work when working with a 
resident who was infected. Melinda continues to have concerns about the safety of nursing home 
workers and residents due to ever-changing protocols, lack of clear communication about 
COVID-19 policies, and continued problems with access to Personal Protective Equipment 
(PPE).  She is a single mom with two teenage daughters and is now working to get her license as 
a Registered Nurse.   
 


